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NOTICE OF AGM 

Our Annual General 

Meeting will be 

Thursday, Nov. 24  

at The 519,  

followed by dancing.  

Bring your issues to 

discuss. Also, weõre 

looking for Treasurer  

and IAGSDC Rep.  

If you would like to 

volunteer for the 

Executive,  

and help shape the 

future of the club,  

contact Peter. 
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NOTES FROM SUMMER 
Following the highs of the Maple Leafs Regroup 

Convention, the summer dance season suddenly 

became quiet. The fact that the temperatures were 

sweltering throughout July and August didnôt help. 

Some of the club members convened at Peter and 

Tomôs place for a Pond-side Picnic, which is almost as 

good as a trip to the country. 

Our plans included hosting two community dances in 

August, which we dubbed ñSummer Dance Parties.ò 

Despite renovations at The 519, and everything else 

going on in the city, we attracted about 30 dancers 

each evening. Still, it was nice to hear live music from 

the Sidewinder Stringband and for Susan to experiment 

with that format. More shots on pg. 5. 

 
Crystal Chandelier and two Triangle Tarts led a 

small contingent to Peterboroughôs Pride Parade 

and Joe Uebelackerôs ñSquare Dance for 

Everyone.ò It was nice marching and dancing with 

friends on a glorious, late-September day. 

 

 

 

 

 

    Daniela-Rose from Ottawa 

 

Finally, although only a few club members attended 

Summer Magic in Cornwall this past August, we 

were happy to catch up with familiar faces from the 

Ottawa Date Squares. 


